
2020 Community Leader Philanthropy Award 
 

Dr. Lloyd Brown and Dr. Curlane Jones-Brown 
 
 

This dynamic couple have dedicated themselves to giving back to the 
WNY community.  As professionals, they provide the utmost care to 
their patients and clients, and serve as mentors within their respective 
medical fields.  Today we are privileged to recognize them for the 
myriad ways they give of themselves to the youth of our city.         
 
Lloyd is the Chief of Staff at Kenmore Mercy Hospital and specializes in 
Emergency Medicine.  He has been a leading practitioner in his field for 
over twenty years.  Curlane is a top Psychiatrist in Buffalo and is the 
author of three books on youth in need, health empowerment, and 
outreach to young women.  She has been in practice for over thirty 
years serving at ECMC, Bry-Lin, and the Rochester and Buffalo 
Psychiatric Centers. 
 
True partners in service, Lloyd and Curlane have given their time, 
talent, and treasure to provide opportunities, education, and hope to 
young people living under the weight of poverty in our region.  They 
have sponsored youth empowerment conferences and pageants 
celebrating the skills and achievements of students.  They bought a 
former church on Hickory Street and opened the SENSES foundation 
which offers tutoring, mentoring, and other development programs for 
teens and young adults.  Working to instill good values and decision 
making skills in the youth of today to become leaders of tomorrow,  
they have grown this initiative; it as an act of love and faith. 
 
For their commitment to giving, and their work to lift up our youth, the 
NFJC proudly recognizes Dr. Lloyd Brown and Dr. Curlane Jones-Brown 
with the 2020 Community Leader Philanthropy Award. 
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